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December 20th, 2011  
 
Dear County of St.Paul,  
 
My name is Cynthia Roy and I am writing this letter on behalf of the St.Paul Canadiens 
PeeWee A Hockey team. For the month of November and December these young boys 
worked very hard in the Alberta Winter Games play downs. With zone playoffs, league 
games and practices these kids were skating up to 3-5 times a week.  They are a very 
determined group of boys who wish to represent St. Paul. They demonstrated their 
determination on Friday December 16th where they won the final playoff game in a nail 
biting double overtime game in front of friends, fans and families at the Clancy arena. 
The majority of these players represented St. Paul by not only hosting but also winning 
Gold in the Atom B Provincials in 2010 and won Silver as a first year Pee Wee team in 
March of 2011.  The Alberta Winter Games will be held on February 9-12th in Spruce 
Grove, Stony Plain and Parkland County. With the coaching of Ted Graling each boy has 
to be committed to extra practices and dedication to the sport.  As well, the boys are 
expected to have a good attitude, ability to work as a team, and have some fun.  
For all of these boys it will be an experience of a lifetime to attend the games, as it is only 
open to pee wee players and the games run only every 2 years. The last team to 
represent St.Paul in the AWG was in 2004.  They are also looking at this opportunity to 
prepare for Provincials as they will be playing against other teams from other zones. 
They realize that the competition may be tough but are up for the challenge and are 
willing to put in that extra effort. 
We are asking you for a donation to help these boys get to the 2012 Alberta Winter 
Games.  We appreciate your support and are determined to make you proud of us. 
Cheques can be made out to St.Paul Canadiens Pee Wee A. We are also hoping we can 
get some county pins to hand out the games. 
  From this experience the boys hope to gain teamwork skills, lifelong friendships, 
represent St.Paul and of course bring home the Gold. 
 
Thank you in advance and if you have any questions feel free to call me at  
780-645-4118. 
Cynthia Roy 
Manager St.Paul Canadiens Pee Wee A 
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